

Fullerton Public Schools

606 4th Street, P.O. Box 520, Fullerton, Nebraska 68638 (308) 536-2431 Office (308) 536-2432 Fax

Dr. Jeff Anderson Superintendent Mr. Joshua Rathje 7-12 Principal/Activities Director Mrs. Tammy Carlson K-6 Principal

12/8/20

Dear Parents,

As many of you have heard there are now **new guidelines** concerning timelines of Covid19 quarantines. These changes will impact and alter procedures of how Fullerton Schools has handled Covid19 exposures in the past. In moving forward under the new guidelines, if you believe you have an exposure to Covid19 or you are being tested due to symptoms of Covid19, **please contact us so that we may assist you** with the correct interpretations and timelines of the new procedures and protocols.

Thank you for working with us!

Sincerely,

Dr. Jeff Anderson